
Deputation Appendix 1          January 26th 2024 

Recent flooding dates – on each occasion below huge amounts of road surface water has flooded onto properties of 

134a, 132 and 113 The Ridgway Woodingdean. Similar problems affect properties in Kipling Avenue too. All these 

incidents have been officially reported to the Council. 

• 16 September 2022 

• 3 November 2022 

• 23 November 2022 

• 9 May 2023 

• 20 June 2023 

• 26 August 2023 

• 22 September 2023 

• 27 October 2023 

• 2 November 2023 

• 12 November 2023 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Video clips - Please see attached link for video clips showing some of the above flooding events 

https://we.tl/t-BylkXd23GX 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Photos - Please see below a selection of photos of just some of the flooding, sewage and internal damage from road 

surface flooding to our properties from the dates above. 

   

 

 

 

 

Left: Sewage outside  

132 and 134a that 

spilled onto the 

properties 

 

 

Right: Sediment left 

from flooding to Kitchen 

at 113 

Left: Flooding to 

134a hallway 

and carpet 

damage 

 

 

 

Right: Bathroom 

floor removed 

due to damage 

from flood 

water at 113 
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https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/q34wC5L16hzYwD5hzwGpu?domain=we.tl


Deputation Appendix 2 – Text messages highlighting the impact on our daily lives of flooding incidents  
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